Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Aklan

August 23, 2019

To: Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors/Coordinators
Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public/Private Secondary and Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Greetings!

The Schools Division of Aklan is endorsing the request of Philippine Military
Academy to our Senior High School students to take a qualifying examination on

August 25, 2019. For admission, please log on at www.pma.ph/admission.

The Office of the Registrar of the Northwestern Visayan Colleges is
processing walk-in applicants starting foday, August 23, 2019 after they have
registered online. Please read attached flyer for the qualifications and
requirements. For more details you may also visit their facebook page, Philippine

Military Academy “Face-bok".

Thank you very much.
Very truly yours,

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:
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